
Spelling Menu 

Your child will come home with a list of spellings weekly. These are tested every Friday 

and new spellings are shared with the children for the following week. It is important 

that your child understands the meaning of the words on their list and can put them into 

sentences. Here is a selection of fun ideas to help your child practise their spellings at 

home. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 


